
On March 15, 2012, the new FBC goes into effect and the NFRC is going to be part of it. It is
going to be particularly important on replacement/retrofit jobs. According to the new Florida
Building Codes, all non impact windows need to meet a .65 or less U-Factor and a .30 or less
SHGC. Impact windows need to meet a .75 or less U-Factor and a .30 or less SHGC. All
windows must be compliant with NFRC and show a NFRC label with this information on it, in
order to meet the FBC. In order to meet this criteria, all aluminum/vinyl windows will have to be
IG glass with low-e, non-impact windows will also need to be argon gas filled. 

As for new construction, this code can be replaced by upgrading the AC units, adding additional
insulation, etc. So there are ways around it for new construction. 

If you would like more information on how the energy codes are going to effect the FBC, let me
know and I will be happy to go over this with you.
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